
                                                                                                                                                                  
 

 
16th July 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Just a few points to note for our Magna trip on Thursday, 18th July. 
 

Please can children arrive for 8:30am, as we hope to be on the coach ready to leave at 8:45am. Please can 

they enter school through Hedgehog’s classroom door, left hand side of the building 

around the back, near the field.  We will collect any children from breakfast club. 

 

Children can wear non-uniform but please ensure they wear a school jumper or cardigan as some areas 

of the museum are quite cool, this will also ensure that they are also easily identified to school and museum 

staff. 

 

Children need to bring a packed lunch preferably in a rucksack.  If your child has a free school meal we will 

provide a lunch for your child. 

 

Children can bring a spare t-shirt/shorts as there is a water discovery section and the children may get wet.  Due 

to time we will NOT be going in the splash zone in the park.  Children do NOT need to bring any money to 

spend in the shop. 

 

We will be returning to school before the end of the day, please collect your child as normal from the 

playground.  

 

We are looking forward to the day; any questions please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Thanks for your support, 

 

The Year 3 Team 
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